
 
High Commission of India 

Abuja 

 

Launch of new consular service to facilitate reissue of International Driving Permit for 

Indian nationals abroad 

 

The High Commission of India, Abuja is pleased to announce that the High 

Commission and Office of High Commission of India (OHCI) in Lagos will start accepting 

applications from eligible Indian nationals for re-issuance of their International Driving 

Permit (IDP) with effect from 15th February 2021. 

2. The process will involve the following steps: 

Applicant will submit the Miscellaneous Consular Service form to the Consular wing of 

the High Commission of India in Abuja or OHCI, Lagos. The fees for this service will be 

US$ 12. 

Following documents will be required from the applicant for this service: 

a. Misc. Consular Service Form 

b. Current Valid Passport in original 

c. Expired/Expiring IDP of the applicant in original. 

d. Current valid Indian domestic driving license in original 

3. On the submission of the above document, Mission/Post will issue a receipt to 

the applicant. Thereafter, the applicant will have to visit the portal 

www.parivahan.gov.in and upload the documents along with the receipt issued by the 

Mission/Post. On receipt of application through the portal, the licensing authority, on 

verification of the documents, shall issue the IDP and shall courier it directly to the 

address of the applicant. 
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